
 

MAY 29, 2022 
THANKSGIVING FOR 
PEACE MENNONITE 
CHURCH AND THE 
MINISTRY OF GEORGE 
AND MARY DUNN 
We invite you to                                                              
join us in giving                                                                  
thanks for the                                                                         
Dunns, and for                                                                      
many others who                                                                  
have ministered in                                                              
the Elyria region                                        the                                                    
since 1983.   

    

Remembering and 

Celebrating Almost 

40 Years of God’s 

Goodness 

____ 

June 26, 1983 -         

May 29, 2022  

____ 

9:30am Sunday School                       

11am Morning Worship                                  

12:30pm Potluck Meal          

Afternoon Open House   

____ 

4pm Commemorative 

Service and Pictures 

____ 

5pm Meal for all 

Guests and Informal 

Storytelling 

9300 WEST RIDGE ROAD 

Elyria, Ohio 44035 
www.noefc.org/elyria                                                                                                                                         

 
Join for any parts of the 
day’s activities that suit.                                  
RSVP appreciated at:     
eatroyer@outlook.com 

  


